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      Wednesday 22nd February 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

RE: School Meal Vouchers on Thursday 2nd March 2023  

 

As you are aware, there are many classes closed in our School today due to strike 

action by teachers. It is important to acknowledge that the planned industrial action 

is not aimed at parents or school leaders but rather, central government decision 

making. Our teachers work incredibly hard for the children and families of our school 

community and this is not an action that they have taken lightly.  

 

We are committed to supporting our children as much as we can on the day of 

industrial action and have arranged for all children who are on Universal School Meals 

(Reception and Years 1 and 2) and children who receive Free School Meals, whose 

class will not be open, to receive a £3.00 Wonde Voucher to cover the free meal your 

child should have received if the class were open.  You will receive an email from 

Wonde and then be able to download the voucher on your device.  

 

If you have any further queries – do please get in touch. 

 

With kind regards and thanks as always for your continued support. 

 

Mr O Phillips 
 

 
Headteacher 


